
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 17th February 

Parental/Carer Consultations  
As mentioned last week, the dates for our spring term appointments are Monday 6th and 

Wednesday 8th March (3.40-5.30) for our Reception-Year 6 pupils.  

Booking is now live on Teachers2Parents. If you any experience technical difficulties please bear 

with it, this could be due to the volume of users. 

 

Basketball 

Well done to our Y5/6 team who played on Thursday 

morning and to our Y6 Town Finalists, who played on 

Thursday afternoon this week. Both teams played at 

Hartlepool Sixth Form and did themselves proud. Great 

skill and attitude. Well done! 

 

Year 2 Share A Story 

 

School Website 

Please take the time to visit the updated Curriculum Section of our 

school website. You will find lots of pictures that demonstrate all of the 

exciting things your children experience as part of our whole school 

curriculum. 

https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/learning/curriculum  

If you click on the enrichment tab along the side, this will take you to all 

of the photographs for that particular subject. 

Reception Guess How 

Much I Love You. 
Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners. They have demonstrated ‘Teamwork’ and 

have also had 100% attendance this week! 

Industrial Strike Action 

School will be open to all pupils on Tuesday 28th February. All pupils are expected to attend. 

Thank you. 

 
Science Selfies 

We received over 130 entries in our Science Selfie competition. The photos sent in were amazing 

and the science taking place at home and around the community has been out of this world. Well 

done to all winners and all entries! 

World Book Day 2023 

Fens will be celebrating 

‘World Book Day’ during the 

week beginning Monday 

27th February.  
 

We have lost of exciting 

things going on in school to 

celebrate the magic of 

reading.  
 

As national ‘World Book 

Day’ is on Thursday the 2nd 

March, this is the day we will 

all be getting dressed up as 

our favourite book 

characters. 

On Line Safety 

As well as stranger danger in 

the community, we have 

been further discussing 

stranger danger with our 

pupils whilst online. Please 

take the time to speak to your 

children about how to keep 

themselves safe online. 

Thank you for your support. 

School Uniform 

For school uniform, LOGOTOGO has moved over to new premises, although 

they haven’t moved far! Just opposite Charles Dickens car park entrance 

(they are at 13 Tower Street).  

Their email remains the same (logotogo@btconnect.com), but their new 

phone number is 01429 408450. 

 
 

Family Events 

It’s been wonderful to see so many of you in school for our family get together events this week. 

From our Share A Story, to Guess How Much I Love You, then on to Staying and Playing, it has 

been lovely to spend time together and strengthen our community links. Your positive feedback 

has been amazing and we are pleased you enjoyed yourselves. We all did! Here’s to more events 

next half-term.  

 

 
Nursery Stay and Play 

Parking 

We again ask that parents and 

carers are courteous to local 

residents, when parking around 

the school environment. Please 

take note of parking signage and 

refrain from blocking drives. 

Thank you. 
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